Vintage Shores POA

Meeting 09/14/2025

Ballot

The initial 3 year term for the President of the POA Board is ending. The President position needs to be filled and the new term will be three years. Nominations have taken place and only one candidate has put their name forward. Nominations from the floor will be accepted at the meeting. There is one vote for each lot. Those owning more than one lot will have one vote for each lot they are required to pay annual dues on.

Lot #	
Name of person voting:	
Signature of person voting:	
Candidates:	
1. Arthur Cotten	
2.	(Write in Candidate)